
On December 29, 2022, the SECURE 2.0 Act was signed into law. Please 
be advised that this new law changes the age for Required Minimum 
Distributions from 72 to 73, effective January 1, 2023. Accordingly, 
members of RSA-1 who turn 72 after December 31, 2022, will not be 
required to take a Required Minimum Distribution until the year in which 
they turn 73. Please note that if you are employed full-time, you are not 
required to take your RMD. 


